Pamela Martin

From: Peter and Charlene Polson NN

Sent: September 24, 2018 9:47 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Re: 210 Gorge Road R-89 rezone - Gorge Road Multiple Dwelling District

Hello, my name is Peter Polson, resident owner of 206-3008 Washington Avenue, and | approve of rezoning
the land of 210 Gorge Road from the T-1 Zone to the R-89 Zone.

Sincerely,

Peter Polson
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